
 

FNU DONATES BOOKS TO THE UNIVERSITY OF FIJI LIBRARY 

The Fiji National University Students' Association on April 13, 2021, donated medical and business 

textbooks to the University of Fiji Library. 

The books were presented by the Fiji National University Student Association (FNUSA) National 

President Ketn Lal, who was accompanied by members of the FNUSA. 

In presenting the books, Mr Lal said the FNUSA recognized its community responsibility and was 

delighted to assist in helping UniFiji increase its Library collection.  

The Pro-Chancellor and Director of Education of the Arya Pratnidhi Sabha, Ambassador Kamlesh Arya 

accepted the books on behalf of the University of Fiji. 

Ambassador Arya thanked the FNUSA, saying it was a tremendous gesture on their part and that it was 

great show of camaraderie and a positive initiative towards breaking barriers in the field of education. 

"The donation of the books adds value to our intellectual treasure cove", said Ambassador Arya, "and I 

am confident that students at UniFiji will find these books useful for their academic pursuits. No 

knowledge is obsolete and the new ones only add value to what already existed." 

Ambassador Arya asked the FNUSA to convey UniFiji's deep appreciation of the selfless gesture. 
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